
 

Sunnybrow Primary School 
Mrs S Binks Head Teacher 

 

Sunnybrow, Crook, Co. Durham, DL15 0LT 
Tel/ Fax: 01388 746413 

sunnybrow@durhamlearning.net 
Website - www.sunnybrow.durham.sch.uk 

 Newsletter  
Issue No: 251 29TH April 2015 
Morrclo

Class Dojo 

You may have already been informed by 

class teachers that we are using a 

programme in school called ‘Class Dojo’. 

This is a rewards programme that 

parents can link to at home so you can 

see how your child is behaving in school. 

You will be invited to join the 

programme which you can access on pc’s, 

smart phones and tablets. Once you 

have joined, not only can you monitor 

how many points your child has gained 

but you can also add your own 

comments. 

Attendance 

Well done to the whole 

school for the past 3 

weeks, attendance has 

been excellent! 

 

School closures 

Next week school will be closed on 

Monday 4th May, Bank Holiday and 

Thursday 7th May, when it is used as a 

polling station. 

Dinner Lady vacancy 

There is a vacancy at the moment for a 

dinner lady in school, to start at the 

beginning of September. If anyone is 

interested in the position, please 

contact the school office to speak to 

Mrs Binks. 

 

Trip to Blue Reef Aquarium & Killhope 

Class 1 and 2 are going to 

Blue Reef Aquarium, and 

Class 3 to Killhope, on 

20th May. Could you please return the 

form sent home with your child and the 

contribution if you haven’t already done 

so. School already partly funds all trips 

from its budget, and without the help of 

this from parents, we may not be able 

to have future trips. 

Sainsbury’s vouchers 

We are collecting Sainsbury’s vouchers 

in school; please send any you have in to 

us. Thanks! 

Car Park 

Would you please note that the car park 

at the front of the school is for staff 

only – there should be no parking or 

dropping off for parents/carers. 

Blog 

Visit it at 4sunnybrow.weebly.com or 

through the link on the school website, 

the whole school can now blog. Please 

leave comments on our posts, which are 

monitored by Miss Potts and need to be 

approved before they show on the site 

for E safety reasons. 
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Toddler Group 

The Toddler group meets on Tuesdays 

from 9.15 am – 10.45 am 

here at school. All members, 

old and new, are welcome 

to attend. 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Diary of Events 

 
---------------------------------------------------------------------  

  

  

Monday 4th May                              - Bank holiday school closed 

Thursday 7th May                            - School closed polling station 

Monday 11th –Friday 15th May              - SATS week 

Wednesday 20th May                        - Class 1 & 2 trip to Blue Reef Aquarium 

- Class 3 trip to Killhope mine 

Thursday 21st May                           - Strictly Sunnybrow 

Friday 22nd May                              - School closes for half term 

Monday 1st June                              - School reopens 

Wednesday 10th June                        - Spring clean 1 -3pm 

Thursday 11th June                           - Y6 Durham Cathedral Leavers Service 

Friday 26th June                              - School closed teacher training 

Monday 29th June – Friday 3rd July         - Maths week 

Wednesday 1st July                           - Go Givers Celebration 

Friday 17th July                               - School closes summer holidays 

Wednesday 2nd September                   - School reopens         

    


